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Comments: I have been reviewing the latest proposed action regarding the Lolo NF plan revision.  I am an avid

user of the public lands, motorized and non-motorized, year around.  Based on the very inaccurate mapping

provided in the revision at this point, it appears that a significant amount of winter motorized areas are being

eliminated.  Your decision to NOT provide proper maps at this point make it nearly impossible to provide an

accurate response.  I note that the USFS Law Enforcement personnel seem to know exactly where they are at all

times (perhaps they are wrong), so providing the public with inaccurate mapping in this day and age of overhead

imagery that is available is unconscionable.  Please reconsider, as any decision made that uses the existing

maps will be in error.  The comment "To limit confusion and promote consistency, we do not plan to share any

new information or data during this comment period" should be reconsidered.  Thank you!


